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Comments: It is of utmost importance that the human species act more respectfully and graciously towards this

planet's flora and fauna. With no exception, wild horses should be permitted to roam and act as any other wild

animal. Unfortunately, it seems more acceptable to some people for wild horses to get short-changed in this

regard - perhaps because conceptually there is less of a separation between them and domesticated horses in

their minds. I write to speak up for that distinction, and hope the rights of the Heber wild horses are upheld with

the denial of a defining boundary fence for the Heber Territory; denial for removal of "excess" horses (or defining

"excess"); and denial of administering birth control to the herd population. It is my hope that we can protect the

habitat and livelihood of these horses as we should for any other at-risk species.


